
Scholé Chronicle Announcement  
 

This Fall we will be writing the 5th Issue of the Scholé Chronicle! Our goal for the Scholé 
Chronicle is to encourage students to embody, promote, and contemplate restful 
learning and to hold fast to truth, beauty, and goodness. Everyone has the 
opportunity to be involved! Students may participate by sending a submission to 
adalieeveritt@gmail.com. The types of submissions are listed below. We accept 
submissions from October to April. To be considered for the December issue 
submissions are due by November 15th.  
 
Please submit work as a Word Document. Art work must be submitted as 
PDFs.  
 
All submissions should be in 12-point type. Fiction and nonfiction should be 
double-spaced. Poetry should be single-spaced. The author’s name, age/level, and 
email address should be typed at the top of the first page. Contributors are 
asked to include a brief biographical note with their submissions. 
 
Publication Dates: December & May 
 
Suggested Submissions:  
Movie/Book Reviews 
Poetry  
Prayers & Petitions 
Photography 
Short Stories (1000-1500 words) 
Artwork  
Faculty/Staff Interviews  
Recipes 
Essays  
Study or Memorization Tips 
 
If you have any questions, please email or Schoology message Mrs. Joanne Schinstock, 
faculty advisor. jschinstock@scholeacademy.com 


